
 

 
PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS 
PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY END OF LUNCH AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR 
TOjon_shigaki@notes.k12.hi.us 

 

BREAKFAST/SNACK:  FRANKFURTER, WHOLE GRAIN RICE, ASSORTED FRUITS, JUICE.  LUNCH:  
PEPPERONI PIZZA, COLE SLAW, SALAD, FRUIT.  CAFETERIA MONITORS: report after period 4. Failure to 
report may result in detention hours.  TODAY’s MONITORS ARE: Rory Delaney, Kristy-May Delos Santos, 
Kaikekaikaikaoh Dizon, Deolian Domawa. 

TODAY IS 
FRIDAY, MAY 24, 2019 

Regular Schedule: 
4, 5, RECESS, 

6, 7, LUNCH, 1 

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46.  If no TV 
access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class.  Mahalo! 
 
Congratulations to the following student athletes who were honored Wednesday night at 
the Athletic Banquet held at Hale Pa'ina:  
 
Scholar Athlete of  the Year: Male / Female  
Reece Pascua Stacia Eng   
    
Outstanding Athlete of the Year: Male / Female  
Kawehi Gillcoat Nanea Estrella   
    
Most Distinguished Senior Athlete :  Male / Female 
Reece Pascua Dakota Delos Reyes   
 
Hey Class of 2020, Please start checking your school Google emails every day, Miss Kristy 
will be emailing very important information for senior year.  
 
Attention all those either enrolled or planning to enroll in the Lahainaluna Marching 
Band for 2019-2020!!  That would be members of the wind and brass, drumline, 
colorguard, majorettes, and dance team. Please attend a very important meeting 
regarding summer dates, music distribution, and loaning out of equipment on 
THURSDAY, MAY 30 at 2:15 at the Lahainaluna High School Bandroom. Once again, 
Next Year's Lahainaluna High School Marching Band Meeting on THURSDAY, MAY 
30 at 2:15. Any questions, please contact either Mr. or Mrs. Carlos.  SEE YOU THEN!! 
 
Congratulations to the following music department students who received awards this 
past Sunday: 
 
John Phillip Sousa Award:  Gracie Marchesi 
 
Male Choral Award:  Christian Salmon 
 
Female Choral Award:  Briana Bandy 
 
Marching Band Award:  Isikeli Tafea 
 
Jazz Band Award:  Chance Dagupion 
  
Congratulations to all! 
 
Just a reminder to all:  Food and drinks are not to be thrown in the classroom trash cans.  It 
should be disposed outside in the bins.  Mahalo! 
 
All interested female and male students cheerleading last day for signups will be Today 
Friday May 24th at lunch recess. Please be sure to get a sports physical form from the 
athletic trainers office before summer begins if you are interested. If you have any 
questions, please ask any of the cheerleaders or see VP Dean. 
 
To all students taking AP Government next year: check your school Gmail account for 
information about your required summer assignments.  Any questions, see Mr. Landes in 
room i-5 during recess or lunch 
 
Hey students!  Do you need to work off detention hours?  Volunteer to help with parking at 
graduation to take off up to 15 hours.  Help is needed from 3:30pm to 6:30pm.  Please see 
Miss Zupancic in J-203 at lunch on Friday to sign up to help. 
 
Attention all class of 2021 National Honor Society members- please see Ms. Zupancic 
about helping with parking for graduation this weekend. 
 
Important message for seniors and any student or staff members leaving Lahainaluna at 
the end of this school year. Your Google accounts will be suspended beginning July 1, 2019. 

If you would like to transfer your files, please follow the instructions at bit.ly/lhs_google. 
Questions? See Mrs. Nakata in the library. 
 
Yearbook:  Only 10 yearbooks left. Come to SAC Office during recess or lunch first come 
first serve $65 
 
Kokua Krew Applications can be picked up in SAC Office 
 
Interested in Robotics? Come to the meeting on May 28th at Machine Shop during lunch! 
Mahalo! 
 
Summer school forms are now available. Summer school will only be at Baldwin High 
School, and courses may be taken for credit recovery only. Each course is $120 and must be 
paid for in cash in person at the time of presenting the application. The courses are first come, 
first served. If you feel you may need to enroll, please see your grade level counselor for the 
application this week. 
 
Graduating senior boys, 
If you are currently getting around clothes for graduation, Myndi's Finer Things, a local 
clothing boutique, has an offer for you. $60.00 for a rental package that comes with a white 
shirt, black tie, and black pants. Rental Shoes are an extra $10.00. It's a great deal if you need 
to rent just for graduation. If you're interested, call Song or Glenn at 808-242-4417. 
 
TO ALL STUDENTS:  Please come to the main office and check on your meal account 
balance to make sure you are in good standings.  If you are in the negative and owe money, 
please be sure to bring your meal account up to date as soon as possible.  Your meal account 
should not be in the negative before this school year is over.  Mahalo.   
 
ALL STUDENTS:  A friendly reminder to all; please make sure all of your withholds are 
cleared.  The master withhold list is updated on a daily basis by either clearing or adding more 
withholds.  Those of you who took AP tests and didn't pay for your test fees, you are currently 
on withhold.  Don't hesitate and wait for the last minute to take care of this.  You may come to 
main office and see if you have any outstanding withholds or double check to see if you have 
none at all.  Mahalo. 
 
Need a summer job? Lahaina Natural Foods are looking for workers during the summer?  Call 
Velvet at (778) 828-6740.  They are located in 840 Wainee Street C-4 in Lahaina Square. 
appetites. Mahalo 
 
The United States Census Bureau needs census takers.  Apply online at 2020census.gov/jobs.  
They provide great pay ($16.00-$17.50 per hour), flexible hours, weekly pay, and paid 
training.  This is open for students and teachers.  For more information or help applying, 
please call 1-855-JOB-2020 or contact Janice R. Jaeger at (917) 854-4141 or via email at 
j_jaeger123@ad.com  Mahalo! 
 
E na hoaaloha o ka Hui Ho'okuleana Honua: we are meeting Monday, Tuesday and Friday 
now to May 31 in P14. We will are making the crafts for fund raising. Bring your hands and 
your appetites. Mahalo 
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